
Announcements


The US Army will be here during lunch today, Wednesday, August 31st. They will be located down by 
the lunchroom.


Sign Language Club will begin meeting again today, Wednesday August 31st at 3 o'clock in Mrs. 
Russell's room!  Come join the fun! 


The PSAT test will be given on Wednesday, October 12

• Sophomores can take the PSAT as a practice test, and Juniors can take it for possible scholarship 

opportunities.

• If you are in Honors English 10 or 11, you should consider taking this test!.  Talk to your English 

teacher or counselor for details.

• Sign up in the Counseling office by Tuesday, September 13th.


Reminder, if you are paying fees & lunches, lunch money must be a separate check.  


Read & Discover Book Club is meeting on Friday, September 2nd during seminar in Gym B.  Anyone 
who is interested in joining our reading club is welcome to come to the meeting!


Senior fall sports banners must be paid for, before you get them.  See Lori in the office if you have any 
questions.



